
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Mohammed Shiaa Al-Sudani, discusses political scene
developments

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, renewed his call to form a national

service government capable of providing services and working on specific priorities. H.E.

affirmed during a meeting with the head of Al-Furatain Movement, Mr. Mohammed Shiaa Al-Sudani

on 29/6/2022, the importance of forming a government and instating qualified and professional

personnel with a great administrative and professional resume.

His Eminence stressed the necessity of diversifying sources of income and not relying solely on

oil exports and said that diversifying sources requires activating the productive sectors of

agriculture, industry, tourism, and investment.


